
From: <carolehester@juno.com>

To: <bos@mendocinocounty.org>

Date: 11/9/2018 3:57 PM

Subject: BOS: Cannabis Overlay Meeting 11/16/18

TO:       Mendocino County Board of 
Supervisors
FROM: Ted & Carole Hester,  Lower Deerwood 
Neighbors
RE:       Support for the Deerwood Cannabis 
Prohibition Combining District 
DATE:  Nov. 9, 2018

Dear Members of the Board of Supervisors,
 
We live in the Lower Deerwood Neighborhood and support the creation of a 
​Cannabis Prohibition Combining District​ for Upper Deerwood. We consider 
ourselves one neighborhood and are affected by the same impacts. 
We want to thank the County for initiating a process for the creation of 
Combining Districts, and also thank Michael Baker International for for the 
development of the process and creating the proposed changes to the code. 

We would also like to acknowledge and thank the Planning Commission for 
unanimously recommending approval of the Deerwood CPCD at their Oct. 18th 
hearing.
We urge you to approve the Upper Deerwood Neighborhood 
(Deerwood) CPCD. 
 
Thank you,
Ted and Carole Hester
Lower Deerwood
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